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Comments for Public Posting: I live in a SRO property. We currently have no security on site.
We have to call for security, which can take up to 10 minutes or
more to come. Our glass front door is constantly being cracked or
shattered. Currently the front door has big cracks in it. Been that
way for 2 weeks now. Hasn’t even been fixed yet. Homeless are
often found wandering the building. They vandalize everything
they can. They do their drugs in the stairwell and leave piles of
trash. There have been multiple run-ins with the homeless by
residents. Homeless stand by the front door all the time just
waiting to slip in. It’s very unsafe here. It isn’t fair to us that pay
our rent on time. We should feel safe. I propose a security guard
placed at each and every property.



